
COVID-19  

The United States Federal Health Emergency regarding COVID-19 ended May 11, 2023. 

 

ASME in-person activities will follow the state and local laws, regulations and guidelines 
regarding communicable diseases applicable to the location of the event. These mandates 
are subject to change and should be continuously monitored. 

 

Refunds will not be offered for COVID-19. 


